
May 7, 1945 
CON SU LADD 

518 W. T. WAGGONER BLDG. 

FORT WORTH 2, TEXAS NO. 550 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Editor and Publisher 
Fort worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

My dear Amon: 

Ever since I first heard the good news a few days ago 
of the safety of your son, I have been anxiously awaiting 
more details, which we now have in yesterday's issue of 
your paper. 

The exciting and historical experiences of Lt. Amon 
Carter, Jr. has thrilled everyone in Fort Worth, and all 
Fort Worth takes pride in having him back with us again. I 
personally, together with everyone in my Consulate Office, 
share your joy in his liberation from the horrors of a 
German concentration camp and safe return to this City. 

Best wishes. 

JD:msc 

Sincerely your friend, 

Danciger, 
onorary Consul 

c.c. Consul General of Mexico, San Antonio, Texas 

Secretaria de Relaciones Exteriores, Mexico, D. F. 

Mexican Embassy, Washington, D. C. 

Inspector General of Mexican Consulates, 
Los Angeles, California 


